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CLOSURE OF UNMARKETABLE PARCEL SHARE SALE FACILITY 

 

Good Drinks Australia Limited (Good Drinks or the Company) advises 
that the unmarketable parcel share sale facility (Sale Facility) for 
shareholders who hold parcels of fully paid ordinary shares in the 
Company (Shares) valued at less than $500 (Unmarketable Parcels) 
closed at 5.00pm (AWST) on 19 December 2024. 

Based on the price of Shares as at the close of trading on 24 October 
2024 (Record Date) of $0.34 per Share, a holding of less than 1,470 
Shares constitutes an Unmarketable Parcel.  

Shareholders holding an Unmarketable Parcels as at the Record Date 
and who had not taken steps to retain their holding will have their Shares 
sold under the Sale Facility. The final number of Shares to be sold under 
the Sale Facility is 862,483 Shares from a total of 1,137 shareholdings.  

Following the sale of Shares under the Sale Facility, proceeds from the 
sale will be remitted to holders via a direct credit to the holder's bank 
account at an Australian financial institution (where the holder has 
nominated a relevant bank account to receive payment), or otherwise 
by cheque in Australian dollars sent to the holder's postal address as 
recorded in Good Drinks share register. 

This announcement has been authorised for release to ASX by the Board 
of Good Drinks.  
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